Dear Parent/Carer

Harvest Celebrations, w/c Monday 3 October 2022 - Tesco Shoebox Appeal

This year we thought it would be a good idea to do something different for our Harvest Celebrations, and therefore, we have decided to work in co-operation with Tesco Stores, and take part in their Shoebox Appeal supporting Sheffield Children's Hospital.

We are asking parents and carers for suitable donations to help us put together as many shoeboxes as possible to donate to the Sheffield Children's Hospital. Please see below some ideas provided by Tesco, but as they say, these are only suggestions, all donations will be very gratefully received for this very worthy cause, anything that will help to put a smile on a child's face. All donations, collected between now and the end of November, will be used to create special shoeboxes.

Alternatively, if you would like to create your own shoebox at home with your child, rather than send a donation for a shoebox to school, you can if you wish. When your box is complete, please ensure that the shoebox is wrapped with Christmas paper and labelled suitable for boy/girl or both and age, and send to school with your child.



These are only a suggestion, but anything to put a smile on their faces

CHILDREN'S

COLOURING BOOKS
STICKER BOOKS
READING BOOKS
COLOURING PENS
COLOURING PENCILS
TOOTH BRUSH AND
TOOTHEPASTE
CHOCOLATE
SWEETS
NOTEBOOK AND PEN
WET WIPES
WASH CLOTH
SMALL CUDDLEY TOY
BED SOCKS

At the end of the week, on Friday 7 October 2022, a special school assembly will be held **for the children only**, to celebrate Harvest.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Roach

Religious Education